
Dear Residents and Representatives, 
  
Boneham is aware of an increasing number of gastroenteritis cases within our local 
community and are concerned due to the potential impact on vulnerable residents 
within Boneham. 
  
As such we are asking potential visitors to avoid visiting if you are symptomatic or 
feeling unwell. 
  
If you have been unwell with gastroenteritis, it is vital that you do not visit for 48 
hours after your your last symptom (diarrhoea or vomiting). If someone in your 
household has been unwell, please do not visit for 48 hours after their last symptom. 
  
Handwashing remains one of the best forms of defence against infection, including 
gastroenteritis, and we would appreciate visitors being particularly vigilant in 
maintaining hand hygiene. 
  
COVID testing on entry is still in place, but other viruses are avoided by strong 
community vigilance and transmission prevention.   
  
We thank you for your ongoing support and assistance with the above. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Michael Filsell 
Chief Executive Officer 
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